
As part of our pledge to take an active role in reducing
Newent’s carbon footprint, we encourage all residents to

re-use, re-purpose and recycle as much as possible.

Where can I recycle……
• Printer cartridges? Currys PC World, Household Recycling and Waste Centres, or

visit https://www.recycle4charity.co.uk/ (some local charity collection points are listed) or
ask your favourite charity if they collect by post or freepost.

• Water filter cartridges? G D Parkers - hardware shop (Newent), Tesco at St
Oswald’s Retail Park in Gloucester. Sainsbury’s and Dunelm also advertise collection
points in store.

• Toothbrushes and toothpaste tubes? The Terracycle scheme is
operating at The Recycling Shop in Sheppard Way.

• Used postagestamps? Glebe Chapel, or ask your favourite charity. Many
charities do collect stamps such as RNIB and Guide Dogs but methods of collection vary.

• Blister packs? Unfortunately the collection point at Newent Library no longer takes
medicine blister packs. Superdrug is the nearest point in Gloucester or Ross.

• Plastic bottle tops? Take them to The Library where there is a collection point at
the bottom of the bookcase to the right of the staff desk, full of books on how to
do more for the planet. Why not borrow one and read more of what is possible?

We have been asked where to recycle items in frequent use
that are not collected as part of the FoDDC service.

Recycling
Guide

We are keen to promote all recycling and more information will follow. Please
let us know of any local schemes we have not included here by emailing
townclerk@newenttowncouncil.gov.uk or commenting here.


